
Harrison North Elementary School will present its Winter Music Program, "Christmas
Wishes", on Thursday, December 18th beginning at 1:30 pm. The performance will take place
in the Barr Memorial Gymnasium.

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Students in Kindergarten, Second, Fourth and Sixth Grade will be performing in our
Winter Music Program. Our students have been working very hard and are excited to present
their work to you.

We ask that all attending please remain seated for the duration of the performance.
All of our students have worked hard and deserve to be heard. If you wish to take your child
home with you afterward, please complete and return the form provided below as soon as
possible. Each child should have their own form.

At the conclusion of the program, those students with a completed form will be present
in the gymnasium for you to meet them there.

Please remember that our students would certainly appreciate it if you stay
for the entire performance!

Thank you!

Dan Erbacher
Elementary Music Specialist
Harrison Hills City Schools

Please hll out and return the form below if you are planning to pick up your student after the
music program.
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I will be picking up my child/children after the Winter Music Program.

Parent:

Student:

Homeroom

If someone (other than the parent listed above) is picking up the student, please provide this
name below:


